Hazelton, Laura

Subject: FW: Application 2019/0275/P - 5 and 6 Rosslyn Park Mews London NW3 5NJ

From: Higson, Maria (Councillor) _

Sent: 06 May 2019 18:41

To: Hazelton, Laura I
Cc: Hutton-Parr, Jahnelle m
Subject: Application 2019/0275/P - 5 and 6 Rosslyn Park Mews London NW3 5NJ

Dear Ms Hazelton,

| have been made aware of an application for an additional story to be added to 5 and 6 Rosslyn Park
Mews. Whilst the official consultation period is over, | have read through the objections submitted by
residents around the property and would like to add my concern to their points. Whether this can be
formally considered at this point or not | don't know, but | really do feel that this development would have
a material impact on those surrounding the properties.

Perhaps you might be able to let me know when this is likely to go to Member's Briefing, and | can also
submit my thoughts to that group? | do hope that these concerns - including my own - are taken into
account.

Kind regards,
Maria

Councillor Maria Higson
Hampstead Town Ward
Conservative Party

Hampstead and Belsize Councillors now have a monthly e-newsletter of local activity and action. To receive our
newsletter, email “In" to

London Borough of Camden
Room 125

Camden Town Hall

Judd Street

London WC1H 9JE

Surgeries
2nd Saturday in the month outside Barclays Bank, Hampstead High Street: 10.30am-12pm
3rd Thursday in the month in Age UK Camden Centre, Henderson Court: 6pm-7pm
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delete the material from your computer. See our new Privacy Notice here which tells you how we store and
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